To Whom it May Concern,

St. Anne Catholic School had the gymnasium floor renovated during the
summer of 2024. We worked with GOAT Athletix, or rather, GOAT Athletix
worked with us. From initial consultation to accommodating changes, we
were confident that this project would be executed to the best of their ability.

Upon first meeting Dan and his team, we instantly felt our job was their top
priority. They answered every question promptly and explained each step
thoroughly. The floor installers were exceptional. Throughout the entire
process, they kept us informed at every stage.

It was a pleasure working with Dan Moran and Rachel Baldwin at GOAT
Athletix. We strongly recommend their services. We thank GOAT Athletix for
their professionalism, superior customer service, quality, and efficiency on
this project.

Sincerely,

Alison Kiker, Principal

Keeley Neild, Director of Marketing
Deacon Willie, Facilities Manager
Tracy Hartsfield, Athletic Director
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